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Burke, Ruth A

From: butch duncan <nadubudu2019@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 3:06 PM
To: Burke, Ruth A; Bertocci, Cynthia S
Cc: Howatt, Kathy; sott.boak@maine.gov; Bergeron, Mark; gsfergusson@clarylake.org; 

mburson@maine.rr.com; aquafortisllc@hotmail.com; firth4th@hotmail.com; 
nadubudu@localnet.com

Subject: [EXTERNAL SENDER]  Frederick Duncan comment on Clary Lake appeal

Dear Ms. Burke, 
 
My name is Frederick Duncan and I am writing to comment on Richard Smith and Aquafortis appeal of the 
Clary Lake license decision and the Clary Lake Association comment. 
 
I am the largest landowner on Clary Lake and object that the Clary Lake association does not have the title, 
right and interest enough to flood my land. From what I understand, they have the burden of proof to show 
that they purchased flowage rights to my property, or got them when they bought the dam. 
 
No one has ever purchased any right in the history of my property, and if the Lake Association floods the 
property it will damage me and also change the shoreline zone and make a big part of my property less 
valuable. 
 
Sincerely, 
Frederick Duncan 
 
I would like there to be a hearing so I can hear the proof the Lake Association says it has to flood my property. 
 
Thank you. 
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